
Monday 23rd  September 2024

Friday 27th September

Mangakōtukutuku Unity Festival at Deanwell School
Please come along and support our tamariki who are performing.

We are hosting the …

Term 4 

Monday 14th October 
Term 4 Starts - Powhiri 9.00 am

Tuesday 15th October 
Whānau ‘Keeping Ourselves Safe’ Hui -2.00 pm

Monday 28th October
SCHOOL IS CLOSED - Labour Day

Monday 16th December, 11.30 am
Hāpatia te MANA assembly

Tuesday 17th December, 12.30 pm
Term 4 Ends - Last Day of the Year

Brimmed sun hats 
must be worn 

in Term 4 



During Term 4 we will be teaching...
‘Keeping Ourselves Safe’

We greatly appreciate whānau support teaching this programme

And we look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 15th October, 2.00pm.

Kia ora e te Whānau,

During Term 4 we will be teaching the personal safety programme Keeping Ourselves Safe. 

Keeping Ourselves Safe has been designed to give students the skills to cope in situations involving 

abuse. It has three overall aims:

1. to develop and strengthen children’s skills to keep themselves safe with other people, both 

online and face to face

2. to support and encourage abused children to get help from caring adults

3. to make teachers and parents and caregivers more aware of the need to keep children safe 

from abuse by adults or other children.

Keeping Ourselves Safe will be taught by your child’s teacher, with support from the local Police School 

Community Officer as required.

To be successful, Keeping Ourselves Safe needs your help and support. Your child may have home 

activities to work on with you. It is important that you participate as much as possible and talk to your 

child about what they have been learning. This will reinforce the messages the school is giving, and 

help your child to use his or her new skills with confidence.

A parent & caregiver / whānau meeting will be held as follows:

Date: Tuesday 15th October

Time: 2.00pm

Venue: Deanwell School in the Staffroom

Please contact the school if you would like any more information 

about the programme or about child abuse.









Gymnastics Trip
17.09.24

Pīpī Manu Whā

On Tuesday last week our tamariki were lucky enough to go on a trip to the 
gymnastics gym. All  tamariki showed Aumangea by giving all of the 

activities a go! 
A big thank you to our parent helpers, our trip would not have been possible 

without you!



Gymnastics Trip
17.09.24

Pīpī Manu Waru


